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Floreat Park Primary School  
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Courtesy, Consideration, Cooperation  

 

 

Upcoming Events 
for Term 2, 2021  

 

Anzac Day Service  
Friday 23 April  

 
Year 6 Camp  

28 -30 April  
 

NAPLAN  

11 -21 May  
 

School Photos  
17 -21 May  

 

WA Day Public 
Holiday  

7 June  
 

School 

Development Day 
(No  Students)  

8 June  
 

Cross Country 

Carnival  
23 June  

 
 

Term 1 , 2021  

 
A message from the Principal  

Dear Parents and Caregivers  

In spite of a false start and a shorter than usual term, we have 

managed to pack a lot in!  

I hope you enjoy this newsletter documenting some important 

milestones in our studentsô journey through Term 1 2021.  

Have a wonderful break and we look forward to welcoming 

students back on Monday 19 April .  

Kind regards,  

Jane Rowlands  

Principal  

 

 
 

 

 

New uniforms have arrived!  

As part of our school logo refreshment , the new polo 

shirts have arrived . 

All enquiries can be directed to the uniform shop  

uniforms@fppspc.com.au  

or ordered online through the Qkr! app.  

 

 

In this issue :  

¶ 70 th  Anniversary  

¶ Harmony Day  
¶ Faction Swimming Carnival  
¶ Interschool Swimming Carnival  

¶ Leading Learning with Technologies  
¶ Sustainability  

¶ Student Services  
¶ Farewell  
¶ Story Dogs  

¶ Community Events  and Programs  

http://www.floreatparkps.wa.edu.au/
mailto:floreatpark.ps@education.wa.edu.au
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To coincide with Harmony Day, Floreat Park Primary School celebrated its 70 th  

Anniversary  with over 80 students from the 1950ôs in attendance.   

Invitees were treated to a school tour and were able to share stories of the ir  early years 

at Floreat Park Primary with the students.   

70 th  Anniversary Celebrations  

     To the teaching staff, and all concerned at the Floreat Primary School, I would to thank you all, 

for organising such a fantastic, and informative school reunion.  

  

       And yes, we did share many recollections of the school, our classmates, and our times at the 

school. Whilst the demographics may have changed a little, we hope the Floreat Primary School 

marches on for many years to come.  

  

        I can say, from a ll of the guests that I spoke t o, they were very grateful for the effort that 

went in to this, not to mention the wonderful morning tea. !!  

     Kind Regards,   

     Reg Statham.  (former student 1950ôs) 

 

First day of school 1951 
Some of our original Alumni 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

News from Chaplain Sue  



 

 
 

 

 

  

A survey was conducted in regards to languages spoken other than English by 

some our studen ts.  Results are as follows:  

 


